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Dear Year 6 pupils,

As you all know next week you will sit your SATs tests. We know that each and every one of you has been working extremely hard to practice all of the skills that will be covered this week but there is something that you should know.

The SATs tests do not assess everything that makes you special and unique. They cannot assess your skills in football or ability to play a musical instrument. They cannot tell us how well you dance, sing, draw or even how many famous popstars or footballers you can name. They do not measure your kindness, your ability to make someone smile when they feel low and your dedication to your friends and family. They do not know how good you are as a leader, scientist or sportsperson and they most certainly do not define you as a person. 
It is so important that you remember this as you sit down at your desk next week. The SATs measure you in Grammar, Mathematics and Reading on that day and based on those particular questions that you are given. As your teachers, and we are sure your parents / carers will agree, all we ask is that you try your best as you have done over your time at Grove. 

Your SATs results will tell you something but they cannot tell you everything! Who you are is based on much more than a score in an envelope. You are defined by all that you do and the skills and talents that make you ’You’ - No test can measure this!

This weekend you need to ensure that you relax and do lots of things that you enjoy. We understand that you may feel a little bit nervous or anxious but we do not want you to worry.

Remember... Your best is always good enough. So go for it and believe in yourself as we all do! Aim for the stars Year 6 we know that you will do us proud! GOOD LUCK!

Mrs Carrigan, Mrs Moran and all of the Year 6 team
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PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE

[image: image6.png]AAAAAAAAAAA



[image: image7.png]


[image: image8.png]€ School
Il P rmerslnns




[image: image9.png]



[image: image10.png]





[image: image14.png]


                               
[image: image3]

[image: image11.jpg]


[image: image12.png]WHERE EVERY CHILD |
DOES MATTER -




[image: image13.jpg]Healthy Schools



[image: image14.png]